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24th September 2024 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer   
  

Volunteers at GCSE Revision Evening 
Monday 30th September – 5:30pm-6:30pm 

 
  
Your child has kindly volunteered to help at the above event. On this evening, your child will 
be talking to current Year 11 pupils and their parents about revising for their GCSEs and 
managing exam stress during the year.  
 
If your child has any example revision items from their GCSE journey, it is preferable to bring 
them along to show to the parents and pupils some examples of good practice. Mobile 
phones / tablets / laptops are allowed to be used to demonstrate any online material they 
accessed.       
 
On this evening, your child will need to report to the school hall no later than 5:15pm. As 
your child will be talking to parents and pupils, it is imperative that their uniform is 
immaculate, including wearing their lanyard.    
 
I am so pleased that your child has chosen to give up their own time to support parents and 
year 11 pupils.  
 
Please complete this form to give permission for them to attend 
https://forms.office.com/e/VCpUra7AqQ.  
 
If your child has any questions about this event, they can seek advice from Mrs L McLaurie 
(Deputy Headteacher).  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/VCpUra7AqQ

